
 
 

Test Monitoring System  
Issue Resolution Summary 

 

Test Type / Project: Light Duty Rating for Sequence III & Sequence V 

Issue: Extension of Rater Calibration due to COVID-19 

Reference Number: 2020-02 

Date: May 20, 2020 

 
 
Summary: Sequence III and Sequence V test methods require test laboratory deposit 
and sludge raters to calibrate annually at the ASTM Light Duty Rating Workshop. Due to 
the COVID-19 crisis, the workshop, scheduled May 4 – 8, 2020 was cancelled.  
 
 
Resolution: The TMC is extending all rater calibrations until the next light duty workshop 
is held. The next workshop is tentatively scheduled for September 27 – October 2, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved By: 
TMC Director:         ________________________ Date:  May 20, 2020 

TMC Engineering Mgr.:  ________________________ Date:  May 20, 2020 

 
c: Seq. III Surveillance Panel 
    Seq. V Surveillance Panel 
    Rating Surveillance Panel 


